
BIS-AITP Cambridge Trip   

On November 22, 2019, AITP members went on a trip to the greater Boston area 

to visit various locations in Cambridge MA. Much of the trip was spent within the 

Massachusetts Institute of Technology museum. The museum had a collection of 

holography, technology-related artworks, artificial intelligence, robotics, maritime 

history, and the history of MIT. BIS-AITP members explored the museum and its 

many exhibits and then enjoyed a dinner in Cambridge.  

 

 

 

 


